
Catholic Essentials - Chapter 6 - Medium
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Across

3. Bad habits

5. Lying about others 
so people will make 
false judgments about 
them

7. This type of grace 
refers to the ways God 
intervenes in  our 
lives

8. Catholics celebrate 
by worshipping God 
on ___, the day of 
Christ’s Resurrection

10. This sustains 
Christian moral living

11. Natural law serves 
as the basis for all 
human rights

14. Mercy killing of 
the aged or the sick

15. The most serious 
kind of personal sin 

which destroys our 
relationship with God

18. ___ laws require 
not eating meat

19. Taking another’s 
property against his or 
her will



20. For a sin to be 
mortal, a person must 
completely ___ to the 
action

22. The seeking of 
riches and the power 
that comes with them

25. Three important 
virtues bestowed on 
us at Baptism that 
relate us to God

28. God set aside the 
___ to remind us of 
the time at creation 
when God rested on 
the seventh day

31. Sex between 
unmarried persons

34. The Law of ___ is 
the first stage of 
God’s revealed law

36. These are a 
“habitual and firm 
disposition to do the 
good”

37. The obligation to 
attend ___ is rooted in 
the Law of the Lord 
expressed in the Third 
Commandment

39. The ___ of the 
Holy Spirit are the 
rewards for Christians 
who practice the 
virtues

40. Our life here on 
earth is the beginning 
of our ___ life

41. The last seven of 
the Ten 
Commandments refer 
to love of ___

44. This type of grace 
is the habitual, 

permanent grace 
received in baptism

45. To desire 
something that is not 
one’s own

Down

1. Catholics must 
receive the Eucharist 
at least during the ___ 
season

2. The first three of 
the Ten 
Commandments have 
to do with love for 
___

4. These are the 
graces which are 
received when we 
participate in the 
sacraments

5. ___ sins are the 
root of other sins and 
vices

6. Those who know 
the most appropriate 
times to feel and 
express anger

9. This virtue consists 
in a person’s always 
giving his  or her due 
to God or neighbor

12. Love begins at 
___

13. Literally means 
“supreme happiness”

16. Revealing a 
person’s faults to 
someone who did not 
previously know 
about them and has no 
right or need to know 
them

17. The ___ of the 

Church are rules 
Catholics follow to 
help them become 
good and moral 
people

21. This type of law 
refers to what human 
reason can discover 
about human nature 
and its moral duties

23. Those who live 
the evangelical 
counsels in 
community are living 
the “___ life”

24. “The ___ doesn’t 
justify the means”

26. Special gifts that 
the Holy Spirit 
bestows on individual 
Christians to help the 
Church grow

27. We cannot be 
perfect without God’s 
___

29. Killing an unborn 
baby

30. These people were 
despised by many 
Jews at the time of 
Jesus

31. ___ regulations 
require that a person 
eat just one full meal 
and two smaller meals 
and not eat between 
meals

32. Natural law is our 
participation in ___ 
Law.

33. The worship of 
false gods

35. When we show 
___ we: “forgive 

those who trespass 
against us”

38. Jesus said: 
“Whoever wishes to 
be great among you 
will be your ___

42. Those who are 
“clean of ___” do not 
have ulterior motives 
for their actions

43. Catholics have a 
___ to support the 
Church with gifts of 
time, talents, and 
monetary gifts


